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MINUTES 
BUDGET COMMITTEE / HR COMMITTEE MEETING 

SLINGER SCHOOL DISTRICT 
SLINGER, WI 53086 

Wednesday, February 16th, 2022 
 

 
 

The meeting was called to order by Gary Feltz and Cherie Rhodes at 6:00 PM in the High 
School IMC. 
 
 
Members answering roll were:  Cherie Rhodes, Jody Strupp, Gary Feltz, Ken Strupp, 
Roman Weninger, and Joe Havey 
 
 
Administrators present:  Daren Sievers, Jim Curler, and Karen Hug 
 
 
The Board heard a report on the 2021/2022 budget as presented by Sievers and Hug and 
studied a report on where the Slinger School District stands in per pupil spending 
compared to other districts in the State of Wisconsin. 
 
Sievers gave a report on and presented a proposal for coaching and advising pay increases 
for the 2022-2023 school year. 
 
Sievers and Curler gave a report on and a proposal for staffing for the 2022-2023 school 
year. 
 
Sievers gave a report on employee wages and asked to present a proposal for support staff 
and teacher pay increases for the 2022-2023 school year for the next school board meeting. 
 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM. 

 
 

 
 


